MICHAEL DURKIN,
¢/o Sief Engineering Consultants,

PO Box 21139,

13072 Safat,

KUWAIT.

Telephone : 245-2445/2627 and 241-3521/3522.

Fax : 245-4647 and 242-8729.

Tuesday, 8th. November 1994,

Dear Mr. Weisberg,

Thank you for your letter dated 22nd. October 1994 and cheque in the refunded sum of
$33.35.

I look forward to receipt of the books after they have negotiated the perils of the Kuwaiti
postal system. This may take some days yet. Patience is a definite requirement when working
in the Middle East.

I am also very grateful for your observations on ASK and Harrison Livingstone’s work. I
have read three of Mr. Livingstone’s books but have never attended an ASK Conference; I
had hoped to manage the latter this year but work commitments have prevented it. Your
experienced comments certainly help in composing a proper perspective of both. It is not
easy to determine who or what information to trust in this matter so your comments are
especially valuable.

One point in your letter brought me up short. This was your reference to the alleged back-of-
head wound, when you observed: “The back of the head is intact.” Is this your firm opinion
of what actually happened or simply a reference to what is visible in the Zapruder film?

[ ask this question because the rear head wound is important for virtually all conspiracy
theories. If this wound existed it would seem to corroborate the view that the shot originated
from right front ahead and not off to the side. It seems common-sense to deduce that a shot
from the side would have knocked the president in the opposite direction from the point of
origin and propelled him into his wife Jacqueline and/or would have left an exit wound on
the left side of his head. But the Zapruder film clearly shows him being thrown to slightly left
rear of his seat.

In addition to this, witnesses such as the Willis family maintain that, “The back of his head
came off,” Charles Brehm said a piece of skull flew rearwards towards him after the impact
and filmed and written interviews of the Parkland Hospital doctors and Bethesda Naval
Hospital autopsy technicians show them continuing to make the same claim. It would have
been relatively easy to obliterate this part of the head from the Zapruder film.

I find it difficult to reconcile this conflict. But it may be that your years of inquiry have
resolved this question and perhaps explained it in your books. If not, (and if you have time)
may I respectfully request your opinion of the number of shots, point(s) of origin and
conspiracy suspects?

I appreciate you may not have time to do this. If you cannot, please accept my thanks for
your patience and opinions. I am indebted to you.

Best Wishes,
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Dear llichael Durkin,
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